
 

2 May 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
It won’t be long until we are saying goodbye to our Year 11s and we would like to take this 
opportunity to remind you about our Leavers Package. 
 
Leavers Prom, Friday 27 June 
If you haven’t already, there is still time to buy a ticket for your young person to 
attend. Tickets cost £60 and you can make payment on ParentPay under ‘11s Leavers Prom 
2025’. 
 
If you have started paying towards a ticket but haven’t yet paid in full, can we remind you to 
log back on to ParentPay and pay the remaining balance by 30 May. 
 
Year Book 
There is still time to order a Year Book which will include so many wonderful memories, 
photographs and farewell messages from your young person’s time here at Carrington. 
 
The price is £23 and this can be paid for on ParentPay, either all at once or in instalments 
but the final payment must be made by 30 June. Students will be given their Year Books in 
December when they come to collect their GCSE and BTEC Certificates. 
 
Best wishes 
The Year 11 Team 
 
 


